
  

                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                 

   Trust Eco Council 

Minutes 
Thursday 5th December 2024 

Attendees:  

Godolphin, Pennoweth, Parc Eglos, Treloweth Illogan, Portreath, Halwin, Rosemellin 

Mrs Collins, Mrs Andrews 

Welcome! Thank you for joining the meeting!  We have had quite a few apologies from schools 
who are starting to be involved in Christmas activities.  We will send out the minutes 
and the presentation we are going to share so that everyone can catch up ahead of 
our next meeting. 

Any updates? Mrs Andrews asked if all the councillors at the meeting had received their Trust Eco 
Council badge. Most of the schools had their badges; councillors who had not received 
them to ask their offices / Headteachers or the staff that support the Trust Council 
meetings. 
 
There were lots of thoughts and updates since our last meeting as we had all been 
thinking about this year’s focus on biodiversity.   
 
Godolphin shared the work of their eco club who had been busy planting bulbs and 
picking up leaves in their grounds 
Halwin had been talking about different types of waste and thinking about 
sustainability projects 
Portreath shared that one of the classes had been planting some new trees on the 
school grounds 
Rosemellin spoke about their forest school and were looking at wildlife, bird feeders 
and their trees 
Illogan in Geography, some of their learning had been about climate change and the 
impact it has on different biomes 

Rewilding Mrs Andrews shared a powerpoint (sent out with the minutes) about the idea of re-
wilding areas and how we might be able to do this. 
 
Our plan is to ask councillors to identify a few different areas of their grounds that 
think we could give over to wildflowers.  We will need to speak to the people who look 
after our grounds before we do anything but if we can identify some areas in the next 
couple of months we can hopefully think about scattering wildflower seeds in the 
Spring. 
If schools have a map of their grounds to mark good areas on, they can do that or 
just make some notes about where they think would be good places to ‘re-wild’ 

Before the 
next meeting 
ACTIONS 

All school councillors to work with their school councils to identify potential areas of 
the school grounds that they think we could re-wild with wildflowers 
 
Mrs Collins to send out details of our trip to Paradise Park after Christmas. 

Next meeting Friday 31st January – Council trip to Paradise Park 
 


